On 6/29/2018 at about 5:11 am, a
WWD was reported traveling NB in
the SB lanes of I-35 at MM 63.
Footage from DMTV78 does not
show a WWD entering the
interstate. DMTV75 and DMTV76
were not operational at the time.
The WWD most likely entered the
interstate going the correct way,
crossed to the SB side at the MM
58 crossover, and continued the
wrong way up to Exit 65.
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